
2024-01 Bay Creek Park Dock Repairs 

 

Question Received 2.8.2024 

 Any permits required? 

Answer: 

Yes. The Town has applied for and been granted a permit issued by OCRM. The awarded 
contractor will be required to apply for a Town issued building permit. Other permit such as 
plumbing and electrical may be required depending on assessment of the current electrical 
and plumbing systems. Mechanical and gas permits are not anticipated. 

 

Updated to include: 

 

Question:  

Is there a budget in mind for this project? 

Answer: 

The budget is unknown. 


